
Village of Waldron 
102 S. Main St. 

Waldron, MI 49288 
SPECIAL MEETING 

March 18, 2025 
 

A special meeting of the Waldron Village Council was called by President Shawn Barnhart for Tuesday, March 18, at 6:00 
p.m. to be held at the Wright-Waldron Municipal Building. 
 
President, Shawn Barnhart, called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. All stood to recite the Pledge of Allegiance. Roll Call 
was taken showing all council members present. 
 
Emil Gravelle moved to approve the agenda as presented. Dakota Potter supported. It carried with a voice vote. 
 
Public Comment 
Dennis McNett reported to the board that the software he discussed at the monthly meeting is a cloud-based system. 
So, we will never lose the records. 
 
Emil Gravelle moved to accept the Fire Fund budget for fiscal year 2025-2026. Allison Harwood supported. The motion 
was carried with a voice vote. 
Emil Gravelle moved to accept the EMS Fund for fiscal year 2025-2026. Allison Harwood and Dakota Potter supported. 
The motion carried a voice vote. 
 
Applications and resumes from seven applicants were reviewed by the board. Each member discussed who they wanted 
to interview at the upcoming meeting.  
Emil Gravelle moved to contact Holly Leininger and Angie Lucas to hold interviews at the Thursday meeting. Dakota 
Potter supported the motion, and it carried with a voice vote. Discussion of interviewing a third person followed. 
Brian Bernath moved to interview Sky Govin at the Thursday meeting. Dakota Potter supported. It carried with a voice 
vote. 
 
Dennis Killion of 402 W Center reported to the board that his basement had backed up with sewage beginning Sunday 
evening. Discussion followed.  
Brian Bernath moved to pay $474 for the bill. Dakota Potter supported the motion. It carried with a voice vote. 
 
No public comment was made. 
 
Emil Gravelle made a motion to adjourn. Brian Bernath supported the motion, and it was carried with a voice vote. 
Meeting adjourned at 6:29 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Casey Gravelle 
Village Clerk 
 
 
*Subject to approval at the April 8, 2025 meeting. 


